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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 81ST LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 19, 2009

TO: Honorable John Whitmire, Chair, Senate Committee on Criminal Justice 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB838 by Hinojosa (Relating to the requirement under certain circumstances that a license 
holder display their license to carry a concealed handgun.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would repeal Section 411.205, Government Code, which requires that concealed handgun 
owners present their driver's license or identification certificate and the license holder's handgun 
license upon request from a magistrate or peace officer.  The Department of Public Safety indicates 
that any costs associated with implementing the provisions of the bill could be absorbed within its 
current resources.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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